From: Janine Klich-Jensen 
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2019 10:50 AM
To: Richard Superfine; Steven Valenziano
Cc: Jeanette Velazquez; Victor Resa
Subject: Ethics procedure

Thank you for speaking with me today, Counsel.  I note in this email that I received a Christmas Card and a $50 Check on 1/2/2019 from an Applicant that appeared before the Zoning Board of Appeals in an earlier hearing.  I voided the check and sent it back to the Applicant with a note this day 1/7/2019.  (I retained a copy of the voided check and Christmas Card for my records.)

Janine Klich-Jensen
City of Chicago 
Department of Planning and Development
